
 

 

 
Bennington College - President Mariko Silver 

Barn Update – May 1, 2019, 12:35 PM 

TO: Faculty, Staff, and Students 
FR: President Mariko Silver 

Here are a few updates for today. We’ll plan to share another update at the end of the 
day with plans for tomorrow. Please see this web page for ongoing updates. 

• Dining: Students should go to the Student Center for all meals. Grab-n-Go is 
unavailable. 

• Individual meetings: Students should reach out to faculty and staff they have 
meetings with to confirm where they will be meeting. 

• Office Locations: Please refer to the web page for the most up-to-date office 
relocation information. 

• Mail: All student mail will be directed to the Post Office; students should pick up their 
mail there. The Post Office will be re-directing faculty and staff mail to their new 
locations. 

• Materials for retrieval: As a reminder, faculty and staff with offices in the Barn 
should fill out this form in order to submit a request for retrieval. 
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